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Dear 
 
Thank you for correspondence about the services and support your charity provides.
 
You asked how many people within our Local Authority area are known to us as deafblind.
 
This request is considered under the Freedom of information Act and we are now able to advise
there are nine people in Nottinghamshire known to the council as deafblind.
 
You also advised that you can provide copies of your service directory for Nottinghamshire
County Council to pass onto people the council has dealings with and that you are able to
provide training and awareness training courses.
 
Karen Graham is the Team Manager for Adult Deaf and Visual Impairment Service in
Nottinghamshire and can be contacted via the following email address:
advis.duty@nottscc.gov.uk
 
I hope that you find this information to be helpful, however if you are unhappy with the way in
which your request has been handled, then please email us at foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the
reference NCC-050260-21 and we will be happy to review your request
 
With kind regards
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